
Instructions for completing Display Quilt Entry Form: 
 

1. Please complete one form for each quilt  
2. Each member may submit up to three (3) items to be displayed 
3. Please label each entry with #1, #2 and #3, with #1 being the item 

you most want to have displayed. (If there is not sufficient room 
to display all quilts entered, the #3 quilt will be removed.)   

4. Each entrant will be contacted noting any changes to their 
submissions. 

 
Additional details about drop off and pick up will be in the April 
Newsletter. 
 
For newer Guild Members: each quilt is assigned a ticket number. Every 
member must pick up their own quilts UNLESS names of alternates are 
indicated.  This ensure that your quilt does not “wander” to someone’s 
home. 
 
Melissa Dawson                                                                         
quiltinglioness@juno.com 
 
 
 
 
 


